[bookmark: _GoBack]Students will not be allowed to use the office phone unless it is an emergency. Please be sure and plan ahead if your student will need alternative transportation after school or other non-emergency needs. If you receive a call from Mt. Garfield on you Caller ID and no message is left, please understand that we will not be able to track the call. There are over thirty phones in our building, and we have no way of knowing from which phone the call was made from or who made the call. Student cell phones must be placed in the student’s lockers during school hours. Mt. Garfield is not responsible for lost, damaged or stolen cell phones.
